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Support  Senate Bill 557.   It puts a price on pollution from carbon and other greenhouse gas emitted from
burning fossil fuels.  We have the responsibility to protect future generations and it possible by supporting
the bill that will increase   the use of clean energy sources like solar and wind, along with improvements
on energy use and conservation.  
in doing so, we can invest in jobs, help the disadvantaged, and foster a better world and more robust
economy for everyone.
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